
Date : 9/14/2015 10:39:09 AM
From : "MacLean, Heather" 
To : "Quinton, Diana" , "Ivey, Donna" 
Cc : "Brown, Milly" , "Donnan, Hugh" , "Barfoot, Scott" , "Marnell, Debbie" 
Subject : RE: Muskrat Falls Update - Approach
Tentative date – Wed Sept 23

Heather MacLean
Director of Communications
Office of the Premier
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador
D: 729-3581  C: (709) 697-4137
E: heathermaclean@gov.nl.ca

From: Quinton, Diana 
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2015 10:37 AM
To: MacLean, Heather; Ivey, Donna
Cc: Brown, Milly; Donnan, Hugh; Barfoot, Scott; Marnell, Debbie
Subject: Muskrat Falls Update - Approach

Heather:

I’m wondering if a date has been set for the Muskrat Falls update? We will need to outline our approach.

Thanks,
Diana

Diana Quinton
Director of Communications
Natural Resources
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador
709-729-5282
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